
 
Dear IaH Electric Power Co members, 
 
We have been informed by the Maine PUC that our process for rate increase approval 
was flawed because the notice you received in your February bill did not contain all the 
required information.   
 
Please bear with us.  We recently changed our rate-change process with the MPUC 
thinking it would make things easier, but we are on a learning curve on how to comply 
with rules to which we were not accustomed. This will delay our rate increase until June 
and this rate will be in effect through the end of the year.     
 
The proposed rate increase is just the same as the one we discussed in our member 
meeting in the fall and in our meeting last week.  Please see the official notice for all the 
details properly stated.    
 
Best, 
 
Bill Chamberlin, President 
George Cogan, Vice President 
David Folce, General Manager 
 


